Saturday 12TH November 2022
Emergence Programme 

Dear Parents/Guardians/students,
As you may be aware this academic year NAPA started an exciting all new male programme called The Emergence Programme. 
The Emergence Programme is an all-male dance and movement programme. Our aim is to introduce boys and young men into the performing arts, helping to raise aspirations whilst in a professional and fun environment. Throughout the year students will be offered free workshops led by industry professionals in various styles and techniques.

The class is open to all Male identifying individuals the class takes place as follows:
Tuesday evenings 5.00pm – 6.00pm – £5.50 per session.
The additional workshops will be offered to all students free of charge.

If you would like to be involved in the project, please get in touch using the details below.

Many Thanks 
Paddy Start 
Head of Outreach and Musical Theatre. 
patrick.start@northernacademy.org.uk
01482 310690 (ext. 3) 
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